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Grade Level Enrollment Transfer/Withdraw Re-Enroll 

K 1 0 0 

1 1 1 0 

2 3 1 0 

3 0 0 0 

4 4 0 0 

5 2 0 0 

6 7 0 0 

7 1 1 0 

8 7 0 0 

9 5 0 0 

10 3 0 0 

11 11 3 0 

12 18 4 0 

Totals: 63 10 0 
 

 

We are currently working on OAKS preparation, particularly by coaching students how 

to take the practice tests and working on math skills.  Increasing math scores is our 

primary goal in our school improvement plan.  Our teachers have been working on 

strategies to help our students in ways that are effective in a virtual environment.  

Although teachers are able to help students one on one during home visits, there is a gap 

in individualized instruction between visits.  The virtual math curriculum can be viewed 

repeatedly by students in the absence of a physical teacher; however, repetition of an 

unfamiliar concept does not necessarily lead to understanding.  We seek to increase 

communication and education around math to fill in the instructional gaps. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jesse Eisenschmidt, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy 


